

Les Gravées, St Peter Port Guernsey, GYI IRW

> Tel: (01481) 721602 Fax: (01481) 724209

27th March 2018

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s)

## **Lower School Music Evening**

I am writing to draw your attention to this evening of music-making which will take place in the College hall on Wednesday, 2<sup>nd</sup> May at 19:00.

Students in Remove, Lower Four and Upper Four are invited to perform at this event. The music staff will be selecting these performances from the forthcoming school examination session, but girls are also welcome to let us know if they have something they particularly want to perform to an audience. The emphasis is firmly on the pleasure of making music, and we hope it will be a fun evening for both the performers and the listeners alike.

We would be grateful if you could complete the reply slip attached and return it to me in the music department. Please note that girls should arrive at College no later than 18:30 and we envisage the evening will be over by approximately 21:00. Uniform is **not** required but we would like the girls to dress in appropriate smart-casual clothes suitable for a school event.

We do hope that you will be able to attend this event and look forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs-A Roue

**Director of Music** 



## **Lower School Music Concert**

I give my consent forto attend the Lower school
Music Evening on 2 <sup>nd</sup> May and will make arrangements for her to be collected
afterwards.
Signed(parent/guardian)
(If you are unable to attend this event, please can we have your emergency contact number)
Emergency Contact Number: